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College Student Use of Complementary and Alternative Medicine
Ron Swanson, a graduate student at Boise State University, is conducting a research study to evaluate college students’ knowledge about and use of various forms of complementary and alternative medicine (e.g., supplement, acupuncture, massage).  You are being asked to complete this survey because you are enrolled in a Health Studies class this semester. 
Participation is voluntary.  The survey will take approximately 30 minutes or less to complete.  You must be at least 18 years old to take this survey.  
This study involves no foreseeable serious risks.  We ask that you try to answer all questions; however, if there are any items that make you uncomfortable or that you would prefer to skip, please leave the answer blank.  Your responses are anonymous.
If you have any questions or concerns feel free to contact Ron or his faculty advisor:


Ron Swanson, graduate student

Dr. Missy Elliot, Professor


Community & Environmental Health

Nursing


(208) 555-4144




(208) 426-9999


rswanson4@boisestate.edu 


drmelliot@boisestate.edu 
If you have questions about your rights as a research participant, you may contact the Boise State University Institutional Review Board (IRB), which is concerned with the protection of volunteers in research projects.  You may reach the board office between 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM, Monday through Friday, by calling (208) 426-5401 or by writing: Institutional Review Board, Office of Research Compliance, Boise State University, 1910 University Dr., Boise, ID 83725-1138.
If you would prefer not to participate, please do not fill out a survey.

If you consent to participate, please complete the survey.
